
The CITE team will be deploying a required security update on VPN/VPN2 tonight,
Thursday January 21, 2021, between 10 and 11 pm. The service will be unavailable
during this time. If you are logged in, it will log you out. Users will be able to
reconnect once the upgrade is complete. 

For all other IT related issues, please call 936-261-2525.
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